Kennett, Bonnie

From: Reilly Wood

Sent: ' Wednesday, December 18, 2019 1:59 PM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: Rezoning Application for 2209-2249 East Broadway

Hi, I'd just like to express my support for the proposed homes at 2209-2249 East Broadway. | live nearby in a similar
building.

This proposal will let 87 more households live in a great neighbourhood, | urge you to approve it.

Best,

Reilli Wood





